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Removal of the compulsory requirement for an examination in Morse Code 
Signals for the Irish Experimenters Licence.  

  
 

The Commission for Communications Regulation (ComReg) is pleased to announce 
that in line with the outcome of WRC 2003 (World Radio Conference), we have 
removed the compulsory requirement for an examination in Morse Code Signals. As of 
today's date (September 15th 2003), there  is no longer a need to pass a Morse code 
test to operate on the High Frequency Bands as listed in Part IV Particulars of 
Experimenters Station 02/77R3. All Class B Licences now have Full Licence Privileges. 
 
 
For further information please contact 
 
 
Mr Derek C.O'Reilly 
Volume Licensing & Co ordination Division 
Market Framework 
Commission for Communications Regulation 
e-mail: derek.oreilly@comreg.ie 
Phone: (+ 353 1) 804 9769 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Announcement- 15th September 2003 


